
 

12 March 2024 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 

Year 11 Raising Standards Evening 

Tuesday 26 March 2024 – 6.00pm 
 
After the Easter break, there are only four school weeks until the start of the main written 

examination season. We have scheduled an additional evening for students and families (lasting 

a maximum of 45 minutes) to support you with the ‘final push’. 

 

During the evening: 

 

• Students will receive the results for their March Pre-Public Examinations (PPEs). 

• Final reports for the year will be given out. 

• Students and families will be placed in a targeted group for a 25-minute talk about: 

o Effective revision strategies 

o Revision resources that can be accessed at home 

o How to structure the two-week Easter holiday 

o How to structure the weeks up to the exams and during the exams 

o How to support good health and well-being to maximise results 

o Key information for core subjects 

 

It is vital that the two-week Easter holiday period is used wisely, and that students really get a 

significant amount of revision covered during this time. The main responsibility for your 

son/ward’s academic progress over the holiday does rest with parents/carers; this short evening 

will help you support that. 

 

Please complete the online form (sent via email) to confirm whether you will or will not be able to 

attend on the evening. The online form – which will take less than a minute - should be completed 

by 9.00am on Monday 18 March. 

 

Thank you, in advance, for your support. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 
Mr N Gaskell 

Pastoral Leader - Year 11 


